
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

A few upcoming dates: 

Seaside Park is excited to present Rainbow Fish, The Musical!  

Thursday, May 30th –6:30pm in our school cafeteria. And Saturday, June 1st 2pm in 

our school cafeteria. For both shows: Adult admission is $6 and student admission is 

$3. You can purchase tickets from the office should you wish to attend. 

Monday, June 3rd – Marigold Planting for our Grades 3-5 classes at Carleton Kirk. 

Please dress appropriately. Rain date is June 4th. 

Wednesday, June 5th – Tour of Barnhill Middle School for our Grade 5 students 

heading to Barnhill in the fall. This tour is for Grade 5 students who have selected to 

enter the Late French Immersion program in Grade 6.  

Monday, June 10th – School Fun day – rain date is June 11th 

Tuesday, June 11th – Tour of Beaconsfield Middle School for our Grade 5 students 

remaining in English or who are in Early French Immersion currently.  

Wednesday, June 12th – Track and Field day for our Grades 3-5 students – rain date 

is June 13th. 

Also this is Marigold Planting day at Hillcrest for our K-2 students. Please dress 

appropriately. Rain date is June 13th.  

Friday, June 14th – Last day for our cafeteria service and Grade 5 Advancement at 

9am. 

Friday, June 21st – Last day of school for all students. 

School Playground – a reminder to all families that our school playground is off-

limits for families during our instructional day – 8:15am-3:00pm. Our Phys. Ed 

classes use the playground regularly throughout the day. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

Grade 5 Advancement – Grade 5 Advancement will be held on Friday, June 

14th at 9am in our school cafeteria. Due to our large number of students we do 

ask that families limit attendance to two-three grown-ups only.  

Morning Drop-off - A reminder to all families that there is no adult supervision of 

students until 8:15am. Please do not drop your child off, alone, before 8:15am.  



Monthly Attendance Challenge – Our attendance challenge for May has been 

great! We are hovering each day between 90-95% of students being in 

attendance.  

We do ask that you have your children at school for 8:30am, ready to learn. I do 

want to clarify that we absolutely do not want students here at school if they are 

sick, but we do want to encourage more regular attendance for many of our 

students.  

Home and School Events: 

Thank you to all of our families who joined us for Bingo last week. It was a blast. 

We have one more event up our sleeves, keep an eye out for the news in June. 

Home and School are looking for volunteers for our Fun Day on June 10th (rain date: 

June 11th). Please reach out to the Home and School directly if you are available 

both days or only 1. If you are interested in volunteering, the Home and School can 

provide the required information to volunteer. We will also share the information on 

our FB page. 

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 

Home and School News FB page 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

That’s all for this week. Please feel free to reach out should you have any questions 

or concerns. Thank you! 
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